November 28, 2018

Islamic Center of Pittsburgh
CelebrateMercy
MPower Change

Dear Wasi Mohamed,

We cannot thank The Muslims Unite for Pittsburgh Synagogue Campaign enough for extending
your support to us during this time of tragedy. We received your gift of $155,000.00 to Tree of
Life - Or L'Simcha Congregation on November 21, 2018.

We acknowledge that this gift is made in memory to support the victims and families.
The outpouring of support from our local communities, the nation, and indeed the world, has

shown us that love and kindness will always win over darkness. This is a remarkable time in our
history, and we draw our strength by coming together.

Your gift is a powerful act of love. Thank you for joining with others and proving that we're
stronger together.

Warm Regards,

o Sy M
| 4t
Sam Schachner abbi Hazzan Jeffre ers

President Rabbi

No goods or services of any value were or will be provided to you in exchange for your gift. Please keep this
written acknowledgement of your contribution for tax purposes.




November 28, 2018

Islamic Center of Pittsburgh
CelebrateMercy
MPower Change

Dear Wasi Mohamed,

We cannot thank The Muslims Unite for Pittsburgh Synagogue Campaign enough for extending
your support to us during this time of tragedy. We received your gift of $84,534.00 to Tree of
Life - Or L'Simcha Congregation on November 21, 2018.

We acknowledge that this gift is going to our support fund to projects that will help foster
Muslim/Jewish collaboration dialogue and solidarity if the victims and families have no further
need.

The outpouring of support from our local communities, the nation, and indeed the world, has

shown us that love and kindness will aiways win over darkness. This is a remarkable time in our
history, and we draw our strength by coming tegether.

Your gift is a powerful act of love. Thank you for joining with others and proving that we're
stronger together.

Warm Regards,

abbi Hazzan Jeffrey l\%

Sam Schachner
President Rabbi

No goods or services of any value were or will be provided to you in exchange for your gift. Please keep this
written acknowledgement of your contribution for tax purposes.



